# Демоверсия текущей аттестации

### Task 1. Read the text and answer the questions.

Many people say that English is a global language. Why do they think so? People have always thought that they need a global language if they want to speak and understand each other. Global, or world, language is a language that people speak and learn in a lot of countries. It's the mother tongue for many people, many countries teach it at schools. English has more speakers than any other languages in the world. But some other languages are also very popular. For example, French is the traditional language of diplomats, German is the language of science.

But English is really a global language. It is the most important language of the Internet: about 80% of all information there is in English. Many languages borrow words from the English language. English has a very large vocabulary. Besides, it is easy to make new English words. Its grammar is simpler than in some other languages. English poets and writers made English world famous.

But there is one very important question. If so many people want to use English as the global language, what will happen to other languages? Will they die?

- 1. What is a global language?
- 2. What other languages are popular?
- 3. What language do scientists often use?
- 4. It is true that people use English words in other languages?
- 5. What language is the most important on the Internet?

## Task 2. Use -ing, -less, -ly, -tion, -ful, -er to build new words.

1.	John has a wonderful of books.	collect
2.	The lesson was so boring and	end
3.	Speak so everybody can hear you.	loud
4.	is a great kind of sport.	run
5.	The river is very	power
6.	It's not easy to speak tos	foreign

## Task 3. Choose the right word.

- 1. The teacher asked his pupils to hand (in / over) the tests.
- 2. English will be very (useful / useless) for his future job.
- 3. Mr. Fletcher has a very rich (dictionary / vocabulary).
- 4. Have you spoken to Betty (ever / yet)?
- 5. I borrowed this book (from / at) Julia.

#### Task 4. Use the right form of the verb to complete the sentences.

- 1. Jenny never (swim) in the sea.
- 2. His brother George (become) a famous singer.
- 3. They just (be) to Miami.
- 4. (cook) you dinner yet?
- 5. The athlete (run) 20 kilometers in half an hour.